
SPRING CLEANING ANYONE? 

St. Vincent de Paul BUNDLE SUNDAY 

April 20 and 21   

 

Our St. Vincent de Paul Society will be holding a “Bundle Sunday” the weekend of April 20 & 21.  

"Bundle Sunday" is our time set aside to collect your generous donations of new or GENTLY used clothing, furniture and 

household items to be sold through the SVDP Thrift Store in Port Washington. Proceeds from these sales are used to 

fund our mission and help those in need.  Our neighbors in need are thankful to receive vouchers to use at the store for 

needed items. 

The SVDP truck will be located in the St. Joseph Parish parking lot along 17th Avenue.  There will be volunteers to help 

unload your vehicle 30 minutes prior to each Mass and up to 30 minutes after each Mass.    

We ask that you please do not drop off your donations in the church.  If you cannot drop them off at the truck during the 

above weekend, we kindly ask that you take them directly to the SVDP Thrift Store which is located at 2673 Hwy C, Port 

Washington. While there, stop in and check out the new and used merchandise available at the store.    

Anytime you have items that are too large/heavy to bring on “Bundle Sunday” you can always call the SVDP Thrift Store 

and schedule a pickup of the items at your home (262-284-4637).   

You may be wondering.   Are there any items that SVDP Thrift store is unable to use and cannot accept?  YES!  

Due to safety regulations, disposal or handling costs, or limited resale value, they are unable to accept the following 

items:  

• Box springs/mattresses … any part of a bed 

• Computers, Entertainment Centers 

• Furniture that is torn, worn, or heavily soiled 

• Futons, Pianos, Sleeper Sofas 

• Tires, Tube/Box TVs, Oversize Desks,  

• Items that are damaged, broken, or incomplete  

  

We sincerely thank you for your time and generosity! 

  


